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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

FOR g ATTY. JUAN MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO/
Undersecretary for Field Operations
- Luzon, Visayas and Environment

FROM : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR FUNDING ASSISTANCE FOR THE
RESTORATION AND DEVELOPMENT OF THE SABANG
RIVER WITHIN THE BARANGAYS POBLACION, BUENAVISTA,
STO NINO, IBUD, AND CLAUDIO SALGADO, MUNICIPALITY
OF SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO [ E-2023-109811]

DATE - 18 July 2023

This pertains to your Memorandum dated May 9, 2023, with document tracking
number DENR CO-ASRMD 2023- 010126 on the request for funding assistance for
the restoration and development of the Sabang River within the Barangays of
Poblacion, Buenavista, Sto. Nifio, Ibud, and Claudio Salgado, municipality of
Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro.

Please be informed that we have forwarded the letter of Municipal Mayor Walter B.
Marquez of Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro to the Department of Public Works and
Highways (DPWH) MIMAROPA Regional Office for the request of funding and
inclusion in their future projects. Further, we instructed the OIC PENRO of Occidental
Mindoro to conduct an assessment of the applied area, and its vicinities downstream
to determine if there are terrestrial and aquatic/ marine environment resources that will
be affected by the proposed project.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

18 July 2023

GERALD A. PACANAN

Regional Director

Department of Public Works and Highways
MIMAROPA Region

790 Epifanio delos Santos Avenue, Diliman
Quezon City, 1100 Metro Manila

Dear Director Pacanan:

May we refer the letter dated April 17, 2023 of Municipal Mayor Walter B. Marquez
of Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro, requesting fund assistance for the restoration and
development of the Sabang River within Barangays Poblacion, Buenavista, Sto Nifio,
ibud, and Claudio Salgado, all within the municipality of Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro.

Herewith are the project proposal and letter from the Municipal Mayor of Sablayan for
your perusal. Please be informed that our office instructed PENRO Occidental Mindoro
to conduct an assessment of the proposed dredging activity to determine if there are
terrestrial and aquatic/marine resources that will be affected by the project.

We would appreciate receiving your feedback on this matter. For faster
communication, you may reach us at pfmscdd2016@gamail.com.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO {V
Regional Executive Director

CC: Atty. Juan Miguel T. Cuna, CESO/
Undersecretary for Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment
DENR Central Office
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fMunicipal Mayor Waiter B.Marquez
Sablayan, Oocidenthmdoro
mayorbongmarquez@amail.com




